
INVITATION TO BID 

SALE OF SURPLUS VEHICLES 

Bids will be accepted at the Augusta Housing Authority, J. Madden Reid Building, 1435 Walton Way, 
Augusta, GA 30901, from Monday, March 26th, 2018 thru Wednesday, March 28th, 2018 from 9:00 am 
until 4:00 pm for the sale of surplus vehicles. 

Each lot will be sold as is to the highest bidder with no warranties implied hereto.  

Interested person(s) may inspect the desired lots (vehicles) at 1130 Peters Road between the hours of 
9:00 am - 3:00 pm, Monday (03/26/18) thru Wednesday (03/28/18).  

Bid sheets can be picked up at 1130 Peters Road (Central Shop Facility).  

Bids must include Name, Contact Information, and amount of bid. Bids will only be accepted sealed 
with the bidders’ lot number of interest clearly marked on the outside of the envelope and addressed 
to Mike Rabun. 

If you have questions, contact Mike Rabun at (706) 312-3102 or go to http://www.augustapha.org to 
view the lot descriptions. 

The Augusta Housing Authority of the City of Augusta, GA reserves the right to accept and/or reject any 
or all bids. 

 

http://www.augustapha.org/

